
WPLL Meeting Minutes for Jan. 8 – 6:30 @ Pizza Factory 
 
Sign in –  
 
Welcome to new board members & guests – Adam Smith  
 
Volunteer Application Forms – We need to put notification on our Web Site that we are going to require 
volunteers SS# on all forms. It was also determined that we were going to establish a policy for Volunteer 
form retention. Rachel Griffey was going to work on establishing a policy for our league. 
 New Returning Application 
 Security of Forms 
 Marking Completed Applications 
 
Treasurer report – Terri Haas presented the 2014 budget. It was motioned, seconded and passed. 
 2014 Budget for approval 
 
District News – Big Al Coaching Clinic – This is going to be offered at Shadle Park HS on Feb. 16 free of 
charge for all league coaches. 

District 13 Funds Approval – It was moved, seconded and passed to pay our district dues. 
New Boundary Rules for leagues – Adam Smith presented new rules for league boundaries with 

students living outside boundaries but attending school inside the boundaries. 
 
Softball News – Terri Haas/Joe Cheevers 
 
Sponsors Contact List – Whole Board Discussion. Sponsor contacts were divided up between board 
members. 
 
AAA Player Evaluation Proposal – It was passed to  
 
Salnave Field Updates – Nothing was reported. 
 
Web Site Updates - FAQ 

Little League Int. 75th Year Celebration – It was decided that we would recognize Little League’s 
75th year with their logo on our web site. 
 
Review 2014 Documents  

President’s Letter – Adam Smith presented this year’s letter. 
League Brochures – Adam Smith presented this year’s brochures. 
Mike Paulson Statement – Adam Smith was going to work on this. 
Mike Paulson Volunteer of the Year Award Committee – Tricia Dormaier was going to work on 

this. 
 Plaque on ML Press Box – Toni Turner was going to create this. 
 



2014 Fund Raiser/Golf Tournament/Baseball Tournament/Hitathon/Rosas Cards  – Whole Board 
Discussion – This was tabled until February but it was decided that we were going to shoot for a golf 
tournament in August. 
 
Mariners Little League Day – Tad Richardson volunteered to be our Mariner Little League Day coordinator. 
 
Pins – Adam Smith presented our new logo to the league and it was decided that we make the whole logo 
into this year’s pin. 
 
Safety Plan – Rob Beamer was going to submit this year’s safety play by the end of the month. 
 
Pitching/Umpire Clinic – Mark Dixon and Shane Hagle – Adam Smith was going to contact them to find 
out Rule Book Needs and when they were going to do their training. 
 
Cheney School District Facility Use Fee Approval – Adam Smith was going to do all necessary paperwork. 

Field Use Agreements 
 
Contact Coaches – All these items were briefly discussed. 
 Coaching Clinic 
 Returning 
 AAA Evaluations 
 
Equipment Report and Needs – Tad, Robin, Dean 
 
Play Level Expectations Committee – Adam Smith, Tad Richardson, Bill Peabody and James Edison 
volunteer to participate on this committee. 
 
Participation and All-Star Certificate – This was decided to not be a good idea. 
 
Mailing and Stuff Party was going to be at 2:00 on Jan. 25 at Pizza Factory. 
 
Next Meeting – Feb. 26 at Pizza Factory 
 
Next Meeting Topics 

Committee Reports 
Sports Manager Training 
 


